
From: LoCo Motion <info@dothelocomotion.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 2/14/2013 12:41:50 PM
Subject: BIG Announcement from LoCo Motion 2013!

They say the third time’s the charm...
We heard you loud and clear, and we are thrilled to make it official! 

Yes, Virginia, there is a LoCo Motion 2013!

September 26-29

Mark your calendars, spread the 
word, and lace up your shoes, 

because Hilton Head and
Callawassie islands are rollin' out 

the pink carpet for you!

We wanted yall to be the first to 
know and to offer you a sweet 

price on registration. You've got 
until midnight Sunday to take 

advantage, so grab your team and
register today!

We're literally goin' loco around 
here trying to finalize the details, 
but we'll keep you updated about
the parties, welcome reception, 

happy hours, and the infamous Pub 
Crawl (yup, it's baaaaack)! For the 

Thank you for making LoCo Motion latest and greatest info, follow all 
such a special occasion. It would be the action on FaceBook.

“just another event” without the love 
and passion yall bring to it. And we're 
already counting the days (224) until
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we hug your sweaty necks again! 
Cheers yall!

ww.DoTheLoCoMotion.org

Info@DoTheLoCoMotion. 
org 843-815-5255
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